From:Planning & Projects Officer

Sent:6 Jul 2017 11:56:57 +0100

To:Esther Gordon

Subject:RE: Caravans on land for residential purposes

Dear Esther
Thank you for the update which has been forwarded to the planning committee.

Kind regards

Planning and Projects Officer

Shedfield Parish Office, Upper Church Road, Shedfield, Southampton, Hampshire SO32 21B

Tel: 01329 830060

Email: -@shedfieldparishcouncil.org.uk

Working Hours 10.30 [ 14.30 Monday and 12.00 [] 16.30 Wednesday

From: EGordon@winchester.gov.uk [mailto:EGordon@winchester.gov.uk]

Sents 10:49
To: @shedfieldparishcouncil.org.uk

Subject: Caravans on land for residential purposes



Good morning

Thank you for your recent enquiry.

A new enforcement case has been opened, Kate Longley is the case officer and the case reference is
17/00186/CARAVN. This has been allocated a priority 3 and a site visit will be undertaken within 15
working days. Your details will remain confidential.

Further information can be found on the webpage.

http://www.winchester.gov.uk/planning/planning-enforcement/

Kind regards

Esther

Esther Gordon

Planning Technician (Enforcement)

Winchester City Council

Colebrook Street

Winchester, SO23 9L}

01962 848480




egordon@winchester.gov.uk
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This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressed individual. The information in this email may be confidential;
if you have received it in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender as soon as possible, and delete it from your system without
distributing or copying any information contained within it. Under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information iegisiation, the contents of
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viruses.




